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Bass #5 and Bass #6 are denied, we will appeal to the New Mexico Oil Conservation
Division asking that they not allow unreasonable interference with the orderly
development and production from this pool.

Hallwood asks for your cooperation so that we might each develop our respective
resourcss in a timely and economic manner. Your early response would be appreciated.

Thank vou.
Sincerely,
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Lois A. Dodds, CPL
Landman

0630b
Enc.
cc: Kevin O’Connell/HPI



